
Oki Siksika, Old Sun College is currently experiencing
issues with our Facebook page and our website is

under development. We don't want you to miss any
important notices, so please keep an eye on these

social media accounts, including Siksika Media
Facebook, Siksika Nation Tribal Admin Facebook, and

upcoming Siksika newsletters. We plan on updating
our social media accounts by July, so stay tuned.

COMMUNITY
NOTICE!!




If you have any questions or
concerns, feel free to reach

out to our main office.

(403) 734-3862


